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Important announcement about the Emergency Email Delivery System

This notice is for people who are unable to access/view the Emergency Email
Delivery System screens shown below.

Screen displayed after QR code is Registration screen My Page (change) screen
read
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The Emergency Email Delivery System encrypts transmissions to improve information security
and prevent third parties from illicitly viewing registration information when it is sent or
changed.

In November 2016, the system was updated to more secure encryption for even greater
information security. However, this prevented people who use the following cell phone and
computer models from registering for Email delivery. This was done to improve the safety of
communications, including the transmission of personal information. We thank you for your

understanding

Affected models:
- Some feature phones (non-smartphones, also called "Garakei”)
- Older smartphones (earlier than Android 4.1 or i0S 4.3)
- Older computers (older than Windows XP)
* Please refer to your cell phone company’s web site to determine if your own model is

affected.

If you are unable to access the web site:
Please try signing up using a cell phone, computer, or tablet that is not one of the

affected models.
If you do not own any devices that allow you to sign up, you will unfortunately not be able

to register. We apologize for the inconvenience. Please inform us that you are unable to
register for the kindergarten, elementary, and junior high school emergency email delivery so

that you can be contacted by phone in an emergency.
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&®Contact information:
O Information on Emergency Email Delivery
Minato City Secretariat of the Board of Education, School Education Department, School Affairs Section,
School Administration Support Subsection - Tel: 03-3578-2773

O Inquiries about how to operate the site/register etc.
Help Desk (VISOR INC) - Tel: 0570-055-783 *Support only available in Japanese
* Open Weekday, 9:00 am - 6:00 pm, excluding public holidays, and the year-end and New Year’s holidays
(December 29 - January 3)




